Early Childhood Ministry News

"Loving Care Makes Happy Children"

June 2018

Summer Activity Fee

School is almost over and it is time for some summer fun! This summer we have field trips planned for our afterschoolers with a summer activity fee which covers the cost of all of the trips. You should have received a letter and calendar in your child's cubby.

What: Summer Activity Fee (non-refundable) Who: School-age/Afterschool Children

Cost: \$60.00 (per child)

Due: Wednesday, June 13, 2018

The fee may be paid in the church office or placed in the dropbox. Please label your envelope with "Summer Activity Fee." A field trip calendar is available. Specifics will be sent home to you prior to each trip. Be sure to check your child's cubby or locker every day!

If you do not wish for your child to participate in the summer field trips, you may opt out. On field trip days your child will be placed into another afterschool classroom and no summer activity fee will be charged.

Please complete the summer activity form and return it with the activity fee by Wednesday, June 13. If you have questions, contact Chanda (chandahughes@fbclumbertonnc.org or 738-6608).

Year End Fun Day for 4-year Classes

When: Wednesday, June 6

Time: 9:30—12:30

Where: Godwin Heights Splash Pad

Please have your child in class by 9:00 am. Lunch will be provided at the park. Please put sunscreen on your child that morning. Your child may also wear water shoes.

What to bring:

Towel

Sunscreen

Complete change of clothes (shirt, bottoms, underwear, socks, shoes)

Return the permission slip to your child's teacher.

Some Reminders:

- Check your child's cubby or locker daily.
- Check your child in/out daily.
- Have your child wash his or her hands upon entering the classroom.
- Bring at least one complete change of clothing for your child's cubby. If your child needs a clothing change, don't forget to replace them.
- We go outside daily, weather permitting. If you child needs sunscreen, apply it before they come to class. You may also leave some in their cubby to re-apply if needed.
- No flip-flips or strapless sandals, please.



NC PreK Graduation Class of 2018

Thursday, June 7 at 9:30 a.m. Cherry Fellowship Hall

Refreshments will be served following the ceremony.

ECM Payment Policy Reminders

We understand that everyone goes through financial strain on occasion. If you get behind on your daycare expenses, we will be happy to help you get caught up by offering a payment plan. Just let us know if something happens, like an unexpected expense or a vacation or extended illness, and we will work with you. Even better if you notify us in advance, but we know that is not always possible.

In the meantime, here are a few reminder about how our billing process works:

- Daycare fees are billed weekly, so fees are due weekly.
 Accounts receiving DSS subsidy are billed monthly. You may pay in advance if you wish.
- Your weekly fee is due each Monday, but we accept payments until Friday of the same week. If we don't get your payment by Friday of the same week, you are charged a \$5.00 late fee. A statement is sent to you (emailed or in your child's cubby).
- You will only get a statement if you are past due, or request a receipt. We don't send bills out each week. We rely on you to pay your balance each week.
- Once you are two weeks past due in fees (i.e. out of compliance), your full balance will be due in full so your child can continue to attend.
- Payments accepted: Cash, check, or money order. Bank draft is also available.

A full copy of the ECM Payment Policy is available in the office.

June 2018

SUN	MON	TUE	WED	THU	FRI	SAT
A full summer activity calendar is available in the office.					1	2
3	4	5	6 4s to Splash Pad	PreK Graduation & Last Day 9:30	PSRC's Last Day!	9
10	11	12	Summer Activity Fee Due (Afterschoolers)	14	15	16
17 Happy	18	19 Fish the Magish	20 K-1 to Movies	21 2nd&Up to Movies	22 K-1 to Fort Fisher Aquarium	23
Father's Day!	Va	acation Bible Sch	ool			
24	25	26 K-1 to Chuck E. Cheese	27 2nd&Up to Putt-Putt Hope Mills	28 K-1 to Medieval Times	29 2nd&Up to Fort Fisher Aquarium	30

Dropping for the Summer?

Check with your child's teacher to collect their personal belongings (clothing, napper) and art projects.

If you have changed your mind and need childcare this summer, notify us ASAP!

Mark Your Calendars

July 4 — ECM & Offices Closed

August 3 — ECM Closed for Staff Development Day

August 27 — 2018-2019 Daycare/School Year Begins

Open House TBA for mid-August 2018

Get info for the ECM right on your phone





VBS @ FBC
June 18-20, 2018
5:30-8:00 pm
For 4 year olds - 6th graders



Contact Us

First Baptist Church
Early Childhood Ministry

606 N. Walnut Street, Lumberton, NC 28358 ECM: (910) 738-6608 Church Office: (910) 739-4336 Fax: (910) 739-7858 www.fbclumbertonnc.org



For more information about the FBC Children's Ministry, contact Rev. Erin Collier (erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org)

Free!

